To Whom It May Concern:

This letter is my personal recommendation for Jonathan Chen BREEH& Since our new CEQ decided
closing our business unit and I am not able to keep him working with me, I write this letter and
hope can help him for finding another job Until just recently, I have been Jonathan's immediate
supervisor at Marvell company. I found him woiking seriously, tackling all assignments with
dedication and enjoving the assignment I gave to him. His serious working attitude is a promise for
our seftware quality and appreciated by everyone who works with her.

Besides being a 1eliable person to work with, Jonathan is a take-~charge person who is able to
present creative ideas and communicate the benefits He has successfully proposed a code
generation methed to reduce effort in our co-simulator implementation Qur co-simulator is a over 5
years project and always have 5 persons working on it at least His idea saves us months
development and maintains (months/per person), I think And more, he completed the cmake in co-
simulater project as well as wotking very well with the initiator of cmake co-simulator project,
clarify some internal employee's miss understanding of the better performance ninja vs cmake
through providing the serious benchmark result

Jonathan was an excellent and creative software developer. In addition to apply his compiler
knowledge in the simulator software developing, he has written effective documents and
presentation materials in terms of programming different software function. Jonathan assumed a
leadership role in software development, inspiring and motivating other employees. He has proven
that he can be trusted to deliver a completed project on schedule and within budget.

I highly recommend Jonathan for employment. He is a team player and would make a great asset to
any organization
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